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JUNE 2024 UPDATE

Project design is complete and construction is anticipated to start in 
summer 2025. 

See back for details.

charlottefuture.com/sunset
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WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER, CHARLOTTE

DEPARTMENT OF  
GENERAL SERVICES
600 East 4th Street

Charlotte, NC 28202

This project will include storm drainage improvements, new 
sidewalks, large planting strips and wheelchair ramps on the north 
side of Sunset Road. Design is complete and the project team is 
anticipating the project will go out to bid this fall.  
 
During the bid phase, the city uses a competitive bidding process 
to procure the services of a contractor to build the project. By 
state law, the construction contract is awarded to the lowest 
responsible bidder. Construction is expected to start in the 
summer of 2025.

The NCDOT Sunset/Peachtree Road Intersection Project is now 
complete.  The project provides a new traffic signal and turning 
lane on Sunset Road to Peachtree Road.  
 

VISIT CHARLOTTEFUTURE.COM/SUNSET AND SIGN 
UP FOR UPDATES, OR TEXT SUNSET TO 732-24  

	 PROJECT CONTACT 
	 Lamar Davis, Project Manager  

	 704.315.7609  
	lamar.davis@charlottenc.gov  
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